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January 20 Martin Luther King Jr Day 
Holiday-No school 
January 21-24 School Closed due to 
HISTORIC WINTER STORM of 2025 

 
January 27-31 Literacy Week 
January 28 2nd grade program 
(Gresham’s classes- Brown, Holcomb, 
and O’Brien)will be rescheduled 
January 30 2nd grade program 
(Austin’s classes- Bonifay, Prince, 
McDaniel)will be rescheduled 
Spirit Night @ Freddy’s 
January 31 Book Fair opening 

 
Feb 3-7 Book Fair  
Feb. 4 (Science Night (K-2) 5-7pm 
Feb. 5  Book Fair Family Night (5:30-7pm) 
Feb. 6- Mid-term progress reports 
Feb. 11 Science Night (3rd-5th) 5-7pm 
Feb. 11- Little Caesars Spirit Day 
Feb. 22-Science Olympiad Competition -
Science Team only 
 
 
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
As we experience some cold, winter months, there are 
some important winter wellness tips we need to keep in 
mind.  It’s easy to drink hot chocolate and other tasteful 
drinks, however, don’t forget to drink water.  Staying 
hydrated is just as important during the winter months 
as it is during the summer.  It is more common to drink 
less water during colder months, which raises the 
possibility of dehydration even more.  Try to drink at 
least 8 cups of water each day to continue to stay 
hydrated during the winter.  Special tip: if you don’t like 
the taste of water, add some healthy flavors to make 
drinking water more enjoyable! 

               
 

Congratulations to our Students of the Month

 
First Grade- Axel Rodriguez 
First Grade- Briana Cardona 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 
 

Little Caesars  
will host Spirit Day for  

Scenic Heights on 
February 11th. 

A portion of sales will be 
donated to our school.  

Sounds like a great day to 
have pizza for lunch or 

skip cooking and get pizza 
for dinner.  

Thank you for supporting 
our local business partners 
who give back to students. 
 
 

GUIDANCE CORNER 
It’s second semester and we are in Q3. It’s a 
good time to think about the things we 
want to accomplish in the next few months. 
One way to do this is to set small, achievable 
goals. Progress can be easily monitored this 
way and the feeling of success will 
encourage you to keep striving!  
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REMINDER 
Inclement Weather Dismissal

INCLEMENT WEATHER DISMISSAL, 
ALL walkers will be brought to front of 
school. Parents will join the car rider line at 
the front of the school off Cherry Laurel. 
Parents MUST have the Car Rider tag that 
was provided at the beginning of the year
placed in your front passenger window. Students 
will be called out when you pull up in the Car 
Rider Line.
If you do not have the tag- you will have to 

park and come inside to show ID. 
If you have misplaced your car rider tag- now is 
a good time to request a new one- visit the 
office to do so. Anyone that picks up your child-
MUST have this tag-everyday!

Literacy Week is HERE!!  
January 27-31 

Monday-Crazy Sock Day 
Tuesday-Favorite Book Character Day 

Wednesday-Twin Day 
Thursday-Wear your Words 

Friday-School Spirit Day 
We encourage students to participate in 
literacy activities all week and read a 

minimum of 20 extra minutes each day! 

Bulldogs, It’s COLD 
Outside!! BRRRR! 
Remember to label 

coats and 
other cold weather 

gear.  
 

 


